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Mr. R. H. Engééé "iD{fector

Office of Inspeetitn and Enforcement

Region V

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission — 1
1990 North California Boulevard R T o 4
Walnut Creek Plaza, Suite 202 3 '
Walnut Creek, California 94596 \V\;\&,,PV/

Re

Docket No. 50-133
License No. DPR-7

Dear Mr. Engelken:

Pursuant to Section IX.I.2.a. of Appendix A to
the Humboldt Bay Unit No. 3 Facility Operating License,
we are submitting the enclosed Licensee Event Report for
the increased leakage in the drywell. This event was
reported to your staff by telephone and confirmed by
telecopier on March 18, 1976.

Very truly yours,
% 2. /éwa-)?%

CC w/enc.: Director
Office of Management Information
and Program Control /
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555
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Mr. R, H, Engelken, Director

Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Region V

U. §. Muclear Regulatory Commission
1990 North California Boulevard
Walnut Creek Plaza, Buite 202

Walnut Creek, California 9459

Re: Docket No, 50-133
License No. DPR-7

Dear Mr. Engelken:

! Pursuant to Section IX.I.2.a. of Appendix A to

: the Humboldt Bay Unit No. 3 Pacility Operating License,
we are submitting the enclosed Licensee Event Report for
the increased leakage in the 4 11, This event was
reported to your staff by tel ne and confirmed by
telecopier on March 18, 197%6.

Very truly yours,

-y

Philip A. Crane, Jr.

Enclosure

CC w/enc.: Director
Office of Management Informati
and Program Control ;
U. §. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555




